
From:   Jeff Rummel   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   August 07, 2019

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 1250-EX-ST-2019
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

File No,. 1250-EX-ST-2019
Ref. 49967, 49810, 49485

Ms. Nguyen:

In reply to the above-referenced inquiries concerning FAA coordination for the STA Request pending
under File No. 1250-EX-ST-2019, this is to confirm that FAA coordination is not yet complete.

BAE Systems has provided to FAA all of the supplementary information requested by FAA, and is in
communication with FAA.  However, as you can see in the email below from FAA, the staff is still
reviewing the records.

Accordingly, it is requested that BAE Systems be provided an additional 30 days to complete coordination
- until September 9, 2019.

Should any additional time be required to complete coordination, BAE Systems will notify you by that
date.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems

From: Murphy, Rodney (FAA)    
Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2019 12:43 PM
To: Rummel, Jeffrey ; Carvajal, Lorena (FAA) ; victor.hinton@faa.gov; Ebate, Margarette (FAA)   
Subject: RE: Follow-up - Replies to Returns Submitted to WebFCR - Pending FAA Coordination Request
- BAE Systems - Pending File No. 1250-EX-ST-2019 - TRK 190595,TRK 190596,TRK 190597,TRK
190598,TRK 190599,TRK 190600

I am currently review the frequency list. I will provide comments on the individual NG T that you submitted
during my analysis.

Rodney Murphy
Federal Aviation Administration
Spectrum Engineering and Policy
Fixed/Land Mobile,UAS, Satellite, Experimentals
FAA FAS Representative   
202-267-9501


